
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Wall 

Head of Democratic Services 

Kings House 

Hove 

 

 

Dear Mark 

 

Please could this letter be place on the agenda on the Transport 

Committee meeting on 27
th

.  November 2012. 

 

I am writing in support of the petition from residents of Hollinbury Park 

Avenue, Brighton, who are asking for a 20mph speed limit to be 

implemented now.   This road is in the area covered by phase three of the 

City wide scheme but local people consider that the need for a speed 

restriction is urgent and cannot wait until phase three is rolled out. 

 

Hollingbury Park Avenue is used as a short cut by motorists seeking to 

jump the queue at the traffic lights in Ditchling Road at Fiveways. This is 

particularly evident in the mornings and motorists often drive at speed.   

Over the last couple of years there has been a considerable increase in the 

number of vehicles using Hollingbury Park Avenue for this purpose. 

 

I would also like to point out that Hollingbury Park Avenue is used by 

many children who walk to the Varndean/Stringer schools. 

 

 

Councillor Jeane Lepper 

 

Labour and Co-operative Councillor: 
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